
Good Evening Spartan Family!

The Lake Forest Field Hockey team will be playing at home on Wednesday,

November 9th at 2 pm in the James Blades Stadium vs. Woodbridge in the

first round of the 2022 DIAA State Field Hockey Tournament.

To purchase tickets for the game; Go to www.spartans-sports.com, on the

left tab click Field Hockey, scroll down to Lake Forest vs. Woodbridge

game, and click on the DIAA Go Fan tab to purchase a digital ticket.

This is a DIAA athletic event, no school ID, conference passes, or

Sportsmanship passes will be accepted for free admission. The cost for the

first-round tournament game is $5. Tickets must be purchased online.

Parking for the event will be on the baseball/softball back lot (see the below

image) The student/stadium parking area will be blocked off until all buses

and students have cleared the stadium lot. The stadium parking will open

after all students and buses have been cleared from the lot.

Please see the parking layout on the next page-

http://www.spartans-sports.com



